
COMMISSIONER SCOTT JOLLY 
 

Scott Jolly was appointed as Commissioner of the Office of Financial Institutions 

on February 1, 2023.  Commissioner Jolly, a native of Baton Rouge, has been with 

the office for more than 12 years.  He previously served as the Deputy 

Commissioner of Securities and senior attorney.  

The Commissioner has been licensed as an attorney for over 32 years.  He is a 

former partner with Watson, Blanche, Wilson & Posner, LLP.  He was a law clerk 

for the Honorable Henry L. Yelverton, Louisiana Court of Appeal, Third Circuit.    

Commissioner Jolly earned a Juris Doctor degree from the Paul M. Hebert Law 

Center, Louisiana State University.  He obtained a Bachelor of Science degree 

from the Louisiana State University College of Business Administration.  He is a 

graduate of Catholic High School in Baton Rouge. 


